
Draft 
IRON COUNTY RECYCLING COMMITTEE 

SEPTEMBER 4, 2012 
 

1. Meeting called to order by Chairman Luke:  Committee Members present:  
Luke, Smith, and DeRosso.  Others present:  City of Hurley Mayor Joe 
Pinardi, Waste Management – Jeff Wolfe, Ken Nicholls, Sandy Brunello, and 
Lori Prenderville. 

 
2. The committee recognized the meeting was properly posted and advertised.   

 
3. Prenderville informed the Committee she was informed last week that the 

past practice of Iron County paying attendants who fill in at the Hurley Site by 
expense check needs to be stopped immediately as these attendants would 
not be covered by the County’s insurance policy.  Motion by Smith, seconded 
by DeRosso effective immediately only municipality employed or Waste 
Management employed attendants will be working at the Iron County 
Recycling Sites.  All in favor. 

 
4. Hurley Recycling Attendant Replacement:  Jeff Wolfe informed the Committee 

that Waste Management  is willing to employ one of the Hurley attendants to 
replace Sandy Brunello, who has been the Waste Management employee at 
the Hurley Site and is retiring.  Ken Nicholls, a City of Hurley employee and 
Saturday recycling attendant, and Mayor Pinardi were very cooperative and 
willing to work with Nicholls schedule to allow him to work Tuesdays at the 
Recycling Site as much as possible.   

 
It was agreed that Iron County Recycling would draft an ad for an attendant, 
have it approved by Waste Management, and pay for the advertising.  Waste 
Management and members of the committee will interview.  Waste 
Management will employ the attendant and pay for the necessary drug test 
and criminal background check that Waste Management requires.   
 
The committee agreed to reschedule the September 19th meeting to 
September 26th to allow for time for attendant applications.  
 

5. Motion to adjourn made by Smith, seconded by DeRosso. All in favor.   
 


